
 

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

 

 

 

TO:  David Hulseberg  

  Village Manager 

 

FROM: Raymond J. Byrne 

  Chief of Police 

 

DATE: August 23, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: SWEARING IN OF PROBATIONARY PATROL OFFICER 

NICHOLAS RYAN BARRON  

 

 

Please be advised that the Lombard Police Department would like to have the above 

officer sworn in at the Village Board meeting on September 1, 2011. 

 

Thank you. 

 

RJB:sgb 

 

cc:  Carol Bauer, Exec. Coord. 

       Deputy Chief Pat Rollins 

       Deputy Chief Tom Wirsing 

 


